Office of School Board Members February 1, 2002
Board Meeting of February 13, 2002

Ms. Betsy H. Kaplan, Member

SUBJECT: REQUEST THE SUPERINTENDENT TO CONDUCT A STUDY ON THE
ADVANTAGES AND DISADVANTAGES OF HAVING DOUBLE SESSIONS,
ESPECIALLY IN MIAMI-DADE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Details of this Board item are forthcoming and will be available prior to the February 13,
2002, School Board meeting.
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